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4th July 2017
Dear Parent/Carer

As a member of our gardening club, we are excited to be offering your child the opportunity of joining us at the Royal Horticultural Society Tatton Show 2017 in Knutsford.
We are taking children to the show via minibus on the show “build-up” days, Wednesday 12th July 2017 and Thursday 13th July 2017. These days will require children to be actively involved in moving equipment, digging, planting and setting our garden in place ready for the show. As such, children will be required to wear suitable strong walking-type shoes or wellington boots, reliably waterproof jacket and have sun cream applied prior to arriving at school. There is no requirement for children to wear school uniform on these days as clothes may well become muddy and wet, so no brand new clothes or white trainers please!

We will be leaving school after registration on both days and returning to school before normal pick up time (subject to traffic) at 3:15pm.  Please send your child with a packed lunch and plenty of drinks.
Following these build up days, the show itself will open on Wednesday 19th July and we would love for the children who have been involved in the garden to see our completed garden onsite on this prestigious RHS member’s only day. This will give the children the chance to tell the public about the ideas behind our garden and the involvement they have had. On this day, school uniform should be worn.  The press and TV will be present on these days so please give your consent below for your child’s photograph to be taken and please note it may be used in publicity for the show. 

We are aware that this is the last day and that, Year 6 children will be eager to get back to school for leaver’s lunch so we will be attending the show for the morning only and returning to school in time for lunch. 

Please complete the slip below to indicate if you consent for your child to attend on these days.

Thank you for your support and I hope that your children enjoy this fabulous event. 

Kind regards
Mr P. Snelson

Teacher

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Childs Name:  _____________________________________________________________________
I give consent for my child to attend RHS Tatton Show on all three dates – Wednesday 12th, Thursday 13th and Wednesday morning 19th July 2017.

I give consent for my child to have their photograph taken which may be used for publicity purposes.

Allergies or Medical conditions: __________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________

Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………   Date:…………………………
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